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May 26, 2020 
 
 
 
 Hisham Alnajjar 
 Dean, College of Engineering, Technology, and Architecture 
 University of Hartford 

Harry Jack Gray Center W205F 
200 Bloomfield Avenue 
West Hartford, CT 06117 
 
Greetings, 

After reviewing the 2-year Interim Progress Report (IPR) submitted by University of Hartford, 
the National Architectural Accrediting Board (NAAB) has concluded that the program has 
demonstrated satisfactory progress toward addressing deficiencies identified in the most 
recent Visiting Team Report.   

No further information is required until the 5-year IPR is due in fall 2022. Statistical Reports 
are still due annually.   

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact the NAAB office. 

 
Very truly yours, 

 

Barbara Sestak, FAIA 
President 

 


